
Huppertz Elementary Week of February 6, 2023

Community Newsletter
Hello Huppertz Families.

I sincerely hope you are doing well and enjoyed the 2 ice days we had last week. We

now need to get back into our routines and continue our journey to greatness. Every

single day is important and your child needs to be at school daily and on time. The next

round of required attendance letters are being drafted and I will move forward on all

cases in which children have been consecutively absent or tardy to school and the

caregivers have not contacted the school. I am an example of how a solid education

can improve a person’s life and I want the same plus more for every child here at

Huppertz. Working together we can guide your child to success.

As you know, Monday is our 100th day of school and we are looking forward to

celebrating your child’s milestone of being 100 days smarter😀 In addition, our monthly

Campus Leadership Team (CLT) meeting scheduled for last Tuesday was canceled due

to the ice day. This meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, February 7th at 4:30 pm.

We still need a parent representative to attend and you are more than welcome to join us

as we review data, discuss a variety of topics, and plan upcoming campus events. Finally,

CBA testing for all students continues as well as required Circle testing for PK

students; Attendance Matters!

Thank you families for your ongoing support. We are here to help in any way we can.

Please call us at 210-438-6580 between 7:30 am-3:30 pm or email our family specialist

Ms. De Leon PCORTEZ2@saisd.net Together we will pave a foundation of success for

your child/ren.

Respectfully,

Ms. Linda Rios-Garcia,
Head of School/Principal

mailto:PCORTEZ2@saisd.net


Important Dates: Feb. 6 100th Day of School Feb. 7 IB Lunch & Learn/CLT Meeting 4pm Feb. 8th

Miles for Smiles on campus Feb 10 Heads of School Meeting all day Feb 13 PTO sponsoring

Valentine’s Dance 3:30-5:00 pm Feb 15 Deadline Circle Testing/JYELC meeting at Jefferson HS

6pm Feb 17 State of Texas Anniversary Day/2nd grade IB retreat Feb 20 NO SCHOOL/

President’s Day Holiday Feb 21 TELPAS testing begins Feb. 22 STAAR Reading Interim 3rd, 4th &

5th grade Feb 24 4th grade Field Trip Feb 28 Math STAAR Interim 5th grade March 7 Science

STAAR Interim

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

Our amazing PTO is sponsoring a Valentine’s dance on Monday, February 13th from

3:30-5:00 pm for current students in PK-5th grade. All students need a signed

permission slip with 2 current phone numbers for emergencies. In addition, PTO is

selling Valentine’s grams and detailed information is being sent home with all students

on Monday. Note: Pre-K students must have a parent/guardian attend with them who also

has a cleared background check for this school year. This is sure to be a fun event. Hope

to see all our Cougars attend!

Texas Council for International Studies (TCIS)

PROUD TO BE A TCIS PARTNER SCHOOL

● Did you know that being an in district charter school enables us
to earn more funding? These funds are used to acquire
specialized staff to ensure we are in compliance with the IB
programme and TCIS guides us in the process. Thank you, TCIS!

● TCIS continues to sponsor an Atten-DANCE contest. When our
daily attendance is 90% + we earn a ticket for the prize drawings.
Hopefully we will win additional funds for our school since we
now have our school name several times for the January
drawing…fingers crossed! Attendance Matters.

● TCIS purchased instructional materials to aid our Cougars with
STAAR test items & Math. Merci.



Shout Outs
*PTO for working hard on candy
grams for our school! (Top Left)
*Ms. Castillo and our Reader’s

Theater scholars rehearsing! (Below)
*Francine the Cougar for spreading joy

in the morning! (Bottom Left)
*ILT for developing and revising their

first unit of inquiry! (Right)


